

## STEAM ACADEMY

July 28, 2017

Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools Glassboro Public School District 560 Joseph Bowe Boulevard Glassboro, NJ 08028



Dear Dr. Silverstein,

On behalf of the students, faculty, and staff of the Rowan University STEAM Academy, I would like to take this opportunity to extend our gratitude for your ongoing support of our program. We are pleased to share that we had a total of 70 participants in our 2017 program; 52 residential students and 18 day students, from July 9 until 28. Additionally, we are proud to announce that four of our graduating seniors have been a part of the STEAM Academy since its creation in 2015!

The students enjoyed their time with us this summer. Some of the highlights during the program included field trips to STEAM-related venues, attending college classes and workshops, and having the chance to experience day-to-day life on a college campus. Many of the students are already anticipating returning for the STEAM Academy in 2018!

We know we could not be a successful program without the support of individuals who are advocates of and champions for students and their educational achievements. Your contribution was appreciated by all. I look forward to having the STEAM Academy work with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Danielle Fischer

STEAM Academy Coordinator

amelle Fischen